
Newsletter—Week Ending 7th February 2025 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 
 

10th-14th February -  

Safer Internet Week  

11th of February — 

Safer Internet Day 

Friday 14th February-   

Last day of Term 3 

Monday 24th February -  

In-service day (no pupils) 

Tuesday 25th February–  

Start of Term 4  - All pupils back to school 

Friday 7th March—Ravenswood School       

Celebrates World Book Day!  NON UNIFORM 

or DRESS UP AS BOOK CHARACTER ACHIEVE MAT IMPORTANT 
UPDATE 

Dear All, I would like to 

inform you that the School’s Governors have 

taken the decision to withdraw our application to 

join Achieve MAT. Clearly this decision has not 

been taken lightly however, during the due 

diligence process the school felt that continuing 

with the application would not be in the best 

interest of the pupils and staff at this time. 

Therefore we will remain a Local Authority 

School. 

As you are aware the school will always put the 

pupils and staff first in any decision about our 

future.  If you wish any further information about 

this decision please do not hesitate to contact 

me.  

Mark Senior  

msenior@ravenswoodonline.org.uk 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week 
are: 

P16: Alex S and Soraia,  

KS4: Kez, George D, Alex D and Yeo Class 

KS3: Charlie S, Thomas S, Akvile, Ilia and  
  Gethin. 

Primary: George W, Sully, Freddie, Bonny,  
  Kurtis and Jaxon. 

WELL DONE!  

PARKING OUTSIDE 
SCHOOL 

Please be mindful when 

parking your car at drop off and pick up times 

that you are not double parking, not parked on 

double yellow lines or  on any zig-zag areas. 

We understand that there is not a lot of parking 

available at these times but we need to ensure 

that the roads are safe for residents and other 

road users. 

CLOTHING DONANTIONS 

We are extremely grateful for all the clothing 

donations we have  received. We are looking 

for young adult/adult joggers and young adult/

adult T-shirts, which would be 

greatly appreciated. 



ROBIN CLASS NEWS 

Robin Class have been working really hard this 

term, especially in Maths where we have been 

looking at money and fractions. We have 

practiced exchanging coins for items and even 

walked to the shops for a yummy pizza! We 

have looked at fair sharing and cutting items 

into halves, quarters and even thirds.  

We have also been learning about animals from 

various countries and have been making 

collages of these animals to make a whole class 

display. We also got to try some yummy foods 

RAVENSWOOD POTTERY 

Ravenswood pottery is back in stock at Sense 

Charity Shop, each unique piece was handmade 

by Post16 pupils during their careers lesson. 

The valentines day fridge magnets are on sale 

for 50p.  

Please pop in and check them out if you are 

local.  

BLUEBIRD CLASS NEWS 

Bluebird have been learning about gymnastics in 

PE and have been developing their skills. To 

support this further we have been on a trip to 

Monarchs Gymnastics club. The pupils learnt 

how to balance on a beam, jump and use large 

equipment safely. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. We 

will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 

7th March as part of our DAB Day. Pupils will 

be allowed into school on that day in non school 

uniform or dressed as their favourite book 

character.  



 



 


